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Hello.  We are Molly and Milly from the School Council for the second half of this school year. We usually meet every other Tuesday to discuss school issues which we then communicated to our Class Councils.  We have input, via Mrs Chilton, into staff meetings and Governor meetings. We communicate with parents via newsletters. Parents, Governors and teachers can consult pupils through us.  
Molly: “I represent Year 6. I take the minutes during our meetings. I was pleased to be voted in because it means that people think I am responsible.”
Madeleine: “I represent Year 5 and I Chair our meetings. I make sure we follow the Agenda and that everyone has a chance to speak. I was pleased to be nominated because I have never been picked before.”
Milly represents Year 4 and Ashton represents Year 3. They make sure that every class has a copy of the Minutes from our meetings and that a copy is displayed on the corridor display.  Mrs Chilton also put our Agenda and Minutes on the display board outside. 
Milly said, “I really liked being on School Council for a second time because I knew how to do it. You need to make the best of it because you might not get chosen again.” 
Ashton said, “I like representing Year 3.”
Also in School Council: Max represented Year 2: He said, “I’m really happy to be in the School Council.”
Amelia represented Year1: She said, “I really enjoyed it: I like talking!”
Willow represented Reception: She said, “It makes me feel grown up being in School Council.”

While we were School Council, we:
· Helped to organise the storage of playground equipment each playtime on a rota basis.
· Got feedback from classes regarding “Children learn best when….”
· Produced a report for the Parish Council in March 2016.
· Met with Mr Atkinson and students from MRC to discuss the finished products they had designed and made for us.
· Met with Mrs Appleby to answer questions relating to our SIAMS Inspection.
· Helped to update our playtime code of conduct and share them with the school.
· Helped to run our School Council stall at the Summer Fete.
· We are going to help organise the seating plan for lunchtimes in September 2016.
